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22 May 2013

B Morgan Murrah
Email: fyi-request-860-cae480a5@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear B M Murrah
Request for Information Relating to the Kapiti Expressway Project

| refer to your information request of 9 May 2013 which asked “John Key has been quoted in
the Dominion Post as saying the Kapiti Expressway RONS project will create 1000 jobs:
(Link here: hitp://www.stuff.co.nz/dominion-post/news/kapiti/8652555/Kapiti-expressway-will-
create-1000-jobs-Key). Under the Official Information Act 1982 | request information and
documentation relating to the source of that number and the evidence used to support it.”

The Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet does not hold any specific information
relating to your request which appears to be more closely connected with the functions and
responsibilities of the Prime Minister. Accordingly, | am transferring your request to the

. Office of the Prime Minister under section 14 of the Official Information Act.

Yours sincerely

John Subritzky
Director — Office of the Chief Executive
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